
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JUNE 27, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IF YOU WERE TO VISIT THE WRVM RADIO STUDIOS TODAY, YOU WOULD FIND TWO 

PARKING PLACES DESIGNATED JUST FOR VISITORS. THAT MIGHT NOT SOUND LIKE MUCH 

BUT, UP UNTIL OUR RECENT PARKING LOT EXTENSION PROJECT, WE BARELY HAD ROOM 

FOR EVEN THE STAFF CARS WHEN WE WERE ALL HERE. SO TO BE ABLE TO DESIGNATE 

TWO PARKING PLACES, RIGHT NEXT TO THE BUILDING, FOR VISITORS IS A BIG STEP IN 

THE RIGHT DIRECTION. 

THE NEW PARKING AREA RIGHT NOW IS GRAVELED AND CAPABLE OF ACCOMMODATING 

EVEN MORE CARS. AS GOD PROVIDES, NEXT YEAR OUR HOPE IS TO HAVE IT 

BLACKTOPPED AND DO SOME REPAIRS TO THE EXISTING PAVED PARKING AREA THAT IS 

NOW 28 YEARS OLD AND NEEDING SOME ATTENTION. 

IF YOU’RE TRAVELING ‘UP NORTH’ AND YOUR TRAVELS TAKE YOU ANYWHERE NEAR 

SURING, WE WELCOME YOUR VISIT. WE ENJOY VISITING WITH OUR LISTENING FAMILY 

AND SHOWING YOU WHAT GOD HAS DONE HERE IN SURING. MONDAY THRU FRIDAYS 

FROM 8:30 – 4:00 ARE BEST. WEEKENDS WE ONLY HAVE ONE PERSON ON DUTY WHICH 

MAKES IT VERY DIFFICULT TO GIVE A PROPER TOUR. 

NEXT SATURDAY IS JULY 4. IF YOU’RE TRAVELING OUT OF THE WRVM RADIO AREA 

DON’T FORGET YOU CAN NOW TAKE US WITH YOU BY DOWNLOADING OUR WRVM RADIO 

APP FOR YOUR SMARTPHONE OR TABLET. 

YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS KEEP US ON THE AIR. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


